Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: November 1, 2023, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Coconut Creek Recreation Complex, Cypress Room, 4455 Sol Press Boulevard, Coconut Creek, Florida 33073
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), will hold a public meeting for the Resurfacing, Restoration and Rehabilitation (RRR) project along SR 810/Hillsboro Boulevard from SR 7/US 441 to SR 845/Powerline Road, in Broward County. The project identification number is 447679-1-52-01.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Mr. Ronald Wallace, P.E. at (954)777-4428 or via email at Ronald.Wallace@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this public meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Mr. Ronald Wallace, P.E. at (954)646-1197 or in writing at FDOT, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by email at: Ronald.Wallace@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager, Mr. Ronald Wallace, P.E. at (954)777-4428 or via email at Ronald.Wallace@dot.state.fl.us.
